
KS2 Summer half term break ‘Reading Challenge’! 

 

Name:…………………………………………………………………………….             Class:…………………………… 

Over the half term break, we would like you to attempt as many of the challenges on the grid as you can. 

Hand in your challenge grid on Tuesday 8th June. There are awards waiting for you in school!  

Complete all the challenges and you will be entered into a special prize draw.  

Once all challenge grids have been handed in, we will work out the percentage of challenges completed by 

each class, and the class with the highest percentage will receive a class treat of their choice!  

1. Draw a mind map of 
everything you have 
found out in a non – 
fiction book. 
 
 
 
Signed:……………… 

2. Read a book in an 
unusual place. You 
could take a photo! 
 
 
 
 
Signed:……………… 

3. Design a new front 
cover for one of your 
favourite books. How 
will you make it look 
different? 
 
 
Signed:……………… 

4. Make and read a 
shopping list with 
someone at home. 
 
 
 
 
Signed:……………… 

5. Read something that 
came through the mail. 
(takeaway leaflet/free 
newspaper/ ’junk’ mail) 
 

 
 

Signed:……………… 

6. Read every day 
during the holidays and 
ask someone to mark 
each read in your 
reading diary. 
 
 
Signed:……………... 

7. Write down any new 
or unfamiliar words you 
have read. Find out the 
meaning of the words 
and record them. 
 
 
Signed:……………… 

8. Read a recipe and 
have a go at making it. 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed:……………… 

9. Play a game with 
someone in your house. 
Read the instructions 
together. 
 
 
 
Signed:……………… 

10. Can you think of a 
different ending to a 
story you have read? 
Draw a picture to show 
what happens. 
 
 
Signed:…………….. 

11. Ask someone at 
home to tell them 
about one of their 
favourite stories when 
they were younger. 
 
 
Signed:……………… 

12. Write down each 
time you use your 
reading skills when out 
and about. 
 
 
 
Signed:……………… 

 

Whatever you do, make sure you have evidence for each task. You can 

record this in your learning journals, Google Classroom or Tapestry accounts.  

Parents and staff can get involved too! (We are sending two copies of each 

sheet home.) 

 

Happy reading! 


